Dear Parents & Athletes
We have the opportunity to enter teams of boys and girls into the Surrey Indoor Sportshall Competition at Guildford Spectrum Centre for the indoor season.  The first competition takes place on Sunday 15th October.  Sportshall is an iathletic indoor competition and it is a great opportunity for our U13 & U15s to compete for the club in a fun and competitive  environment against other clubs based in the Surrey County.  For info those who score well at this event can go onto be selected for the Surrey Team who have in the past few years had great success at National Competitions.
Please contact Mandy on clubsecretarysutton@live.co.uk  if you are available to compete by Tuesday 3rd October so that we can confirm entry into the competition.  We are also looking for Team Managers for this competition so if you can take this on or help out on one of the dates please do let us know asap.    We will also need help with offiicalling on the day too.  (Please note the next officials course info can be found on the club website)
 
Other dates for this league are:
26th November & 28th January.  All comps take place at Guildford Spectrum Centre.
For info the age groups for this comp are the same as pre September.  The event runs all afternoon and the timetable is attached.  If your child has not taken part in the Sutton Primary Schools Sportshall Competition before you please find a link to the sportshall website which gives more information on this type of competition.  
 
http://www.sportshall.org/
I look forward to hearing from you.
Kind regards
Mandy Walters
Club Secretary
Sutton & District AC

